
       
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
     

 
 

 

 

 

 

Ormiston Bolingbroke Academy 
Barnfield Avenue, Murdishaw, Runcorn, WA7 6EP 
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Ref: MOS/MSE 
 
14th December 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 10 Work Experience  
 
As you are aware, Year 10 students are expected to attend a work experience placement from Monday 26th 
June 2023 to Wednesday 29th June 2023. Many thanks to those who have already returned their self-
placement forms. If you are yet to return a self-placement form, please could I encourage you to do so by 
the deadline of Monday 9th January 2023. 
 
We have found that, in the past, many students are able to find a self-placement through family and friends, 
while other students prefer to contact workplaces themselves to organise a placement. If your child needs 
any help with finding a workplace, they are welcome to organise an appointment with one of our careers 
advisors. They can do this through their form tutor or by speaking with me directly. 
 
If you have any questions at all about work experience, then please do contact me at m.oakes@ob-ac.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr M Oakes 
Assistant Principal – Personal Development 
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